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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                            October 24 
 
 
‘Racing to school’ visit on Friday 18th October 
 

Salvador Dali class have been invited by the Racing to School Charity at Fakenham Racecourse, to take 
part in a ‘Maths in Action’ day on Friday 18th October. The day involves taking part in practical outdoor 
learning activities around the racecourse in the morning before staying to watch one or two races in 
the afternoon; to see the practical application of what they have learned.  The class will be given 
unique access behind the scenes in areas usually restricted to the public as well as a private base for 
the day. All activities are facilitated by ex-teachers or racing industry professionals. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of water to drink. If you wish to order a school 
packed lunch please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling 
(ham, tuna or cheese) These will be pre-ordered the week before. 
 
Costings: 
Venue - Nil 
Transport - £185 
Number of pupils attending – 27 
Cost per pupil - £8.04 
Voluntary donation per pupil £8 

 
 

There is a voluntary contribution of £8 required to help cover the cost of the transport. We 
must state that if an adequate amount of voluntary donations are not received the trip may 
not be able to go ahead.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a 
reduced voluntary contribution. As always please pay via the ParentMail app, this system will 
also ask you to confirm consent for your child to participate. 
 
We ask for the children to wear school uniform on this day; with sensible outdoor footwear 
and a coat or jacket. 
 
This is set to be a fun event for the children, full of new learning experiences. Please contact 
the school office if you have any further questions.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Tuffin 
Class Teacher 
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